
NOTICE BOARD 

Pastoral Care Meeting on October 4th at 1pm, in the 
Friendship Room.  
 

UCW Meeting on October 11th at 1:30pm, in the 
Friendship Room. All Women of the church are  
Welcome! 
 

Worship Committee Meeting on October 11th at 

7:30pm in the Friendship Room.   
 

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast  
Saturday October 28th, 7:30-9am, at  

Shawarma (formerly Upper Room & Annie’s 
Kitchen) across from Go Station.  Breakfast special 

$7.95 with coffee. All Welcome! Guest presenter Keith 

Acton – former professional hockey player and coach, 
Owner of Boston Pizza, Stouffville.  Info 905 642 2545.  
 

Choir rehearsal will take place temporarily on Sunday 
mornings 9:15-10:15. Therefore, no Thursday night 

practices this month.  
 

Calling All Children Who Love To Sing 

Stouffville United "Arch Angels" Choir. We prac-
tice in the Auditorium every Sundays from 
11:45am-12pm. Contact/Register: Lisa Harvey  

Tel: 905-640-7079 OR email Lisa.harvey@stouffvilleuc.ca  
 

Children’s Worship Annual Halloween Party @ Play-
dium on Saturday October 28 from 5-8pm, $22 per 

person (including dinner) Sign Up at:  Stouffvilleuc.ca/
Eventbrite. Contact/Info: Lisa Harvey Text/Call  
416-427-7783 OR email: lisa.harvey@stouffvilleuc.ca  

They Like us! Our Facebook page has 

now 130 Likes! If you have a Facebook 

account, like us too! Lots & lots of 

Events notices & Photos on our Facebook Page  

Worship 

Time to Book your Fall meetings and events!    
The Fall calendars are already starting to fill up so PLEASE get 
your bookings in ASAP!  Only 5 months to Christmas!  Fill in a 
Booking Form (or supply ALL the information on a Booking 
Form) and let us know about any offsite Church events. Please 
email the Booking Team at webmaster@stouffvilleuc.ca rather 
than directly (for tracking purposes) or leave it in the Web Mas-
ter’s mail slot.  The online calendars on the web site are the  
official calendars for the church, so please ensure that your 
meetings and/or events are on the calendars.  NB If your ac-
tivity changes or is cancelled, let The Booking Team know 
ASAP. Thanks; The Booking Team.  

 
 

 
 

Finance Corner 
It takes about $18,000 per month of total income 
(givings, rent, fundraising, etc.) to run our church.  

 

Expenses are running about $21,000/month in 2017, as of 

April  30, 2017 our estimated surplus is about $4,000.  

The Church Office kindly asks that you submit any  
announcements to be published in the Sunday 

Bulletin or the 'What's On' email -- by the end of 
day on the preceding Tuesday. Any invoices 
for expenses should be submitted to the Office 

by 9am Monday morning for payment that 
week. Please note that any announcements or 

invoices submitted after these deadlines will be  
published or paid the following week. 
 

Food Bank:  Donna Brown continues her diligent  

coordinating of our contributions to Stouffville Food 
Banks.  We have collection bins year round, located at 

the top of stairs at the Church Street Entrance.  
 

Creating Community For All is looking for  
volunteers to help plan and run monthly 

Soup Luncheons.    We're looking for ideas 
to involve resources from the commu-

nity.  Please sign up on the bulletin board or you can 
speak with Jean Painter on  
Sundays at the audio visual desk in the sanctuary.  

Outreach 

Sunday October 1st 
Worldwide Communion Sunday  

 

Sunday October 8th 
Thanksgiving Sunday 

 

Sunday October 15th 
Following Worship is our final Remit Lunch and Learn! 

Come and join us after church to learn about the United 

Church of Canada’s Remit 6: One Order of Ministry 
 

Sunday October 22nd 
Mission & Service Sunday  

Youth Group meets for lunch with Rev. Elizabeth 
on Sundays after church in the Friendship Room.  
 

Follow the Word Bible Study is Tuesdays, at 
10:30am in the Friendship Room 

 

Coffee at Tim’s with the Rev every Friday 
at 9:30am, (Tim Horton’s at Hoover Park & 

Highway 48). 

Month Income Vs Target 

1st Quarter $46,016.52 -$7,983.48 

Apr $41,879.14 $23,879.14 

      

      

YTD Total $87,895.66 $15,895.66 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

We’re looking for a volunteer to run our FundScrip 

Program. FundScrip is an innovative program that 
earns cash rebates for Stouffville United Church based 

on GIFT CARD purchases for things like groceries, gas, 
clothing, pharmacy, restaurants, electronics, home 

renovations, department stores, and so on. For details, 

speak to Phil Teillet. Learn more 
about FundScrip at http://

www.stouffvilleuc.ca/

What’s Up @ Stouffville United:  We have upgraded 
our email system to give our News of Week (NOW) email 

broadcast a new and fresh look. The NOW email provides 
important details about our programs, events, and  
meetings for the coming week as well as a “Looking  

Forward” section that provides upcoming event details to 
help you plan your busy schedule.  

 

If you have changed your email, would like to receive 
NOW or would like to have an announcement in NOW; 

send an email to communications@stouffvilleuc.ca and we 
will add you to the broadcast. Open your NOW email 

weekly to keep up to date on What’s Up in your  

Stouffville United Community.  
Church Library Theme of the Month (October):  

“Rites of Passage "  For the coming month, a selection of 

books on this theme will be on display in the church library 

in the Friendship Lounge. Please come and browse!  

 

Finance Corner 
Weekly givers, if you were away don't forget to catch 

up, our expenses did not take a summer holiday! 
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Prayer Corner 
This week please pray for …  
 
 

Joyce (sister of Doris Harvey) 
Sylvia Robinson (sister of Donna Brown) 

Janet P (friend of Deb Archer) 
John Virdiramo, friend of Cindy Duncan 
Lloyd Jennings 

Ayverie, 12yr old niece of Kathleen Stubbington 
Prayers for Wanda Stride and family as they mourn the 

passing of her father Harvey. 

 

Parking 

Pastoral Care 
Pastoral Care is essential to a healthy  

congregation.  If you have a pastoral need of any 
kind, first contact Rev. Elizabeth  

(Cell #: 416-801-8739) who will respond  

immediately and who will assess follow up care 
with the Pastoral Care Team.   If you would like 

to add a name to the Prayer Corner List in our 
weekly bulletin, please ensure that you have the 

permission of the person named.  

October 1, 2017 
Stouffville United Church 

34 Church St 
Stouffville, ON L4A1E3 

(905)  640-1163 

                          office@stouffvilleuc.ca 

Staff & Hours 
 

Minister 

Rev. Elizabeth Cunningham 

Email: rev.eliz@stouffvilleuc.ca 

Cell: 416-801-8739 

Tuesday – Thursday 10:30 – 1pm 
 

Director of Music and Choir 

Courtney Britton 

courtney.britton@stouffvilleuc.ca 
 

Children’s Worship 

Lisa Harvey 

lisa.harvey@stouffvilleuc.ca 
 

Office Administrator 

Peggy Kugler 

office@stouffvilleuc.ca 

Monday – Thursday 8 – 12pm 
 

Custodians 

Theresa & Brian Carr  

If you are new to Stouffville United & would  

like to learn more about our church services  
and events, please take one of the welcome  

packages located on the table at the top of 
the stairs, Church Street entrance.  

The Pastoral Care Team is looking for volunteers 

to drive ‘United Church’ residents who live at 
Stouffville Creek Retirement Residence  

(40 Freel Lane) to and from church services   
during the months of September and October. 

The new sign up sheet is on the bulletin board 
and volunteers are urgently needed  

after this coming Sunday. Pick up time is 
10am.  Further questions?   

Speak to Carolyn Duggan or Rev. Elizabeth.  

Our next Messy Church event is on  

Friday, October 27th, from 5:30-
7:30pm in our Auditorium. This is a fun 

time for families of Stouffville to come to 
do crafts, play games, eat a meal together & to cele-
brate God.  Free Will Offering. We are in need of vol-

unteers to help prepare meal, assisting children with 
crafts or for set up/clean up.  Sign up on sheets or 

email Lisa at lisa.harvey@stouffvilleuc.ca  

WELCOMEWELCOME  

 

Stouffville United Church 
 

 

 

Worship begins at 10:30am 

After ‘Time with Our Children’,  

children age 3 to 11 are invited to 

gather downstairs  

for Children’s Worship. 

Nursery care is available for children 

age 3 and younger  

in the Friendship Room. 
 

    Find us on Facebook under  
     ‘Stouffville United Church’ 

 

www.stouffvilleuc.ca 
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